
Question on notice no. 303

Portfolio question number: 303

2017-18 Supplementary budget estimates

Environment and Communications Committee, Communications and the Arts
Portfolio

Senator Deborah O'Neill: asked the NBN Co. Ltd on 23 November 2017—

a

() Please provide HFCadvocacy score for the six months leading into December
2017.

Answer —
The advocacy score for HFC between 14th June 2017 and 9th December 2017 was
24% of surveyed customers.


